
 
 

Every half term, we will offer a range of workshops for you to learn more about our 

curriculum and how best to support your child/ren. Here are the events for Autumn 2: 
 

 

Parent Survey 
 
9am on Thursday 3rd November, Meeting Room 
 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who completed the survey at 
the end of last year. In this session, we will communicate how we 
have responded to the feedback.  

 

Website Drop-In 
 
Drop in during Parents Conferences on Wednesday 9th 
November, from 4 – 6.30pm 
 
Please come along and find out about how to navigate the school 
website. You can find useful information such as trip letters, the 
school newsletter, curriculum overviews and tips and resources to 
support your child’s learning.  

Early Reading 

 

3.45pm on Monday 21st November, Mimosa Class 

 

Come and learn about the stages of early reading and different 

strategies to support your child.  

 

  

How to use Google Classroom workshop  

for children in Nursery and Reception 
 

Parents and carers will receive an email to confirm the date of 

this workshop. 

In this workshop you will be shown how to access and navigate the 

Google Classroom. There will be an opportunity to ask questions. 

Please bring your child’s login information with you.  

 


